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SMART Rules OWERO®

As modern day technology is being used more frequently by children both at home and at school, we recognise the importance of
educating children about the dangers of the Internet in the hope that they will remain safe, whilst they benefit from its many uses.

We take e-Safety very seriously. We constantly deliver e-Safety based lessons to our children to ensure that the rules are always at the
forefront of their minds. Some of the e-Safety rules that we promote are known as the SMART Rules. Please help us to ensure that your
child knows the following rules:

S is for safe - Never give your personal information to people that you do not know.

M is for meet - Never arrange to meet with strangers.

A is for Accepting - Never accept emails or messages from people that you do not know as they might contain a virus.

R is for reliable - Not everything that you read on the internet is true.

T is for tell - If anything upsets you on the internet always tell a trusted adult.

We would like to thank you for your continued support in helping us to promote e-Safety. If you have any questions or queries please
do not hesitate to contact us at school.

Below is a link to a good website that you can look at either on your own or with your child. It has links to subjects such as tips for safe
web searching and safe mobile phone usage:
https://school-learningzone.co.uk/key_stage_two/ks2_computing/ks2_e_safety_for_kids.html

V2 Design A Flag Competition

Local Radio Station for Sussex 'V2 Radio’ will be out and about at a variety of events over the summer where they will be handing
out flags along with other cool merch, and they would love to get our school involved in designing one side of their flag! This is a
competition among local schools, and the chosen designer will win their class a visit from V2 Radio where they will run a session of
fun! Of course, the winning design will also be on the flags that they’ll be taking all over the county to lots of exciting events!

They are looking for anything with a lovely local feel: landmarks, the beach, the South Downs - and anything in between.
Entries should be handed in to school no later than Friday 10th June. V2 Radio will visit the winner during the last week of term.

We will send home the letter, with space to complete the flag design, and it will also be available
to download from our website.

This week's news...

It has been another busy week at school, and we have really tried to make the most of
the sunny weather! On Thursday morning, half of Year 3 enjoyed another forest
schools session out in the woods, whilst the other half enjoyed their outdoor learning
around our lovely grounds.

We took our six "Future Flyers" (from Years 5 & 6) to the Westgate Centre for them to §
have a session themed on Triathlons!

Year 1 got outside again with Justin Pollard from Chichester Racquets and Fitness Club
for their Thursday afternoon tennis session. We are using some of our Sports Premium
funding to pay for this high quality coaching, and it is fantastic to see the progress that
the children are making.

All of the children in Key Stage 2 had another session with Kevin from "Chance To
Shine" Cricket, and this week they were working on their batting skills.
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